
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

APRIL 16, 2024 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

Authorization of a contract 

with Karl Malone Ford, for 

the purchase of four (4) Ford 

F-150 Lightning Crew Cab 

EV Trucks for the Public 

Works & Fleet Services 

Departments. 

 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Fleet Services Department 

Action Required: 

 

  Ordinance 

 √ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily Cox 

 Acting City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Karl Malone Ford, for the purchase of four (4) 

Ford F-150 Lightning Crew Cab EV Trucks for the Public 

Works & Fleet Services Departments. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total amount is not to exceed $199,600.00, plus 

applicable taxes & fees, and funds for this purchase are 

allocated in the Public Works Operations, Account No. 

205409-72300-S40B660 ($103,436.00), and the Fleet 

Replacement Funds, Account No. 108609-72300-S60C471 

($96,164.00). 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This purchase will allow for the replacement of older units 

that have accrued high mileage and maintenance costs. 

Vendor selection was made available through Sourcewell 

Contract No. 091521-NAF. 

 


